PROVIDER Bulletin





| October 4, 2017 | | |
|---|-------------------------|-------------|
| This Provider Bulletin applies to the lines of business and provider types checked below: | | |
| X PHP (Medicare) | Primary Care Physicians | Specialists |
| PHC (Medicaid) | Ancillary | |
| | | · |

This bulletin is intended for all providers who are contracted with any or all of the following products: PHP (Managed Medicare) PHC (Managed Medicaid) or AHF Ryan White program or any non-participating provider who has been paid by the Plan for a Plan member in 2016.

The purpose of this bulletin is to request an updated W-9 from all providers who have been paid by PHP, PHC or AHF in 2017.

Simply fax your current W-9 to: 954.522.3260
Attn: Provider Relations

Your W-9 will ensure proper payment is made to you/your organization for services rendered as well as ensure accurate information is reported to the IRS via 1099.